
The date: 3/7/2025 
The week number: 10 
The walk number: 1803 
The weather: 59 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Ellen Yu, 

Chris Moreno, Chip O’Connor, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi 
 

The birds (28) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Western  Bluebird 0.50 

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.88 

18  Bushtit 0.88 

5 American Crow 1 

5 Mourning Dove 0.88 

3 House Finch 0.88 

1 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.50 

3 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

7 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

2 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 1 

1 Northern Mockingbird 0.88 

2 Red-crowned Parrot 0.12 

3 Black Phoebe 1 

1 Say’s Phoebe 0.12 

4 Band-tailed Pigeon 1 

4 Common Raven 1 

3 American Robin 0.12 

10 Chipping Sparrow 0.25 

1 White-crowned Sparrow 0.25 

1 California Towhee 1 

1 Townsend’s Warbler 0.50 

8 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

35 Cedar Waxwing 0.25 

4 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.25 

3 Bewick’s Wren 0.75 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:10 
 
We had a great waIk with 28 species observed, 1.9 above the prediction and only 4 short of a 
record for the week.  Laura Glass was a near miss. 
She crossed paths with us at the ~60% mark and having tried to catch up with us in reverse, 
elected not to finish the walk. She had in tow  
her 7 month old son Graham, who  is beyond cute. She hopes to join on a regular basis after 
having been living out of town for a number of years. 



it was good to see her. She last walked in 2016. The bird highlight was all the Cedar Waxwings 
we saw. They were in 3 places on campus and it was  
a real treat to see them. The find of a Townsend’s Warbler at the end of the walk was greatly 
appreciated. I think are warblers have under-performed this  
Spring. We used to see more Yellow, Wilson’s, Orange-crowned, and Black-throated Grays that 
we’ve been seeing this year. But, overall, I can’t complain too much 
as the number of species has been good. 
 
Alan,  
3/9/2025 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


